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 Farewell GM Community,

I wanted to take a moment to let you all know that I will not be returning to GM 
as your principal next year. This is not a decision that I make easily, but after 
fifteen years at Green Mountain it is time to take steps in other directions. I 
greatly appreciate being part of the educational journey for so many of our 
students over the years. I am proud of the impact I have had on the good works 
we are doing as a school. I will miss our students immensely. They are truly 
amazing.

In just the past two years we have been engaged in reconnecting and realigning 
our practices to meet the needs of the modern student. Great work is happening 
at GM and it will continue to grow and shift after I have departed. There is no 
doubt that GM will soldier on as it always does, and always has. 

Again, I appreciate the incredible experience of being even a small part of this 
community. Your school is a direct reflection of the place in which it exists and as 
always schools need your continued support, so remember to get out and get 
involved whenever you can. 

Thank you.

Keith D. Hill II, Principal

GMUHS


